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Change to Fall Break Calendar
Please remember that an additional professional development day
has been added to the fall break calendar. All students will now
return to school on Thursday, October 15.

All is Bright Holiday Gift Assistance

We are happy to share that Faith Promise Church (Blount campus)
has partnered with our school once again to assist any family in
need with gifts this Christmas and holiday season. If your family
would like to participate in the “All is Bright” program, please print
out and complete the forms below and return to school no later than
October 23, 2020.

The date for the All is Bright shopping event will be December 5th.
You must attend the All is Bright Shopping Event to receive
assistance. Gifts will not be delivered to individuals or be available to
pick up after the event. Shopping event details will be provided to
those who sign up for this program. Click on the red bar below to
print the forms.

Click the red bar below to read this month's edition of the Reading
Connections Newsletter.

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:d05a3e45-0de1-4948-a854-fc1b0f85a075
https://s.smore.com/u/6e60546e16d40701bfc4db539400a2ab.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/3d867216d24e2b9c316a463ab2aa4aad.jpg
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Below are the most recent documents regarding Covid from the
MCS district.

https://documentcloud.adobe.com/link/track?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:ec6c5a80-c1d1-4c30-b67e-27749fffd5b7
https://s.smore.com/u/8e50ddc2c9d9265e61c518df39d84ad3.jpg
https://s.smore.com/u/58a53f258fb35b3ca421aa61373f9bea.jpg


Ways to Help Your School:

https://smile.amazon.com/

